
  

VICTORIAN NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 

Port of Geelong 
Local Port of Port Phillip 

No.  463(T) - 2023  

Port of Geelong – Offshore Sampling  

 

Date: 10 November 2023 

 

Refers: Nil 

Details: Mariners are advised that offshore sampling shall be conducted between          
Monday 13th November 2023 until Friday 17th November 2023 in the port of 
Geelong. 

 These works shall be conducted by the vessel Shipley in the following locations:  

Site Name Latitude Longitude 

Outer Harbour West 38° 6'48.70"S 144°25'58.31"E 

Point Henry Spit 38° 6'44.06"S 144°25'30.28"E 

Corio Central 38° 6'11.10"S 144°24'1.50"E 

Zone Outer 38° 5'32.99"S 144°23'37.09"E 

Zone Inner 38° 5'17.95"S 144°23'32.28"E 

Transfer Pipe 38° 5'5.50"S 144°23'15.67"E 

 

 Shipley shall maintain continuous listening watch on VHF Ch 12 throughout the 
operation.   

 For further information on the sampling works, please contact Port of Geelong 
Marine Control on 5225 3565. 

 

 Mariners are advised to navigate with additional caution when in the vicinity of 
the offshore sampling vessel. 

 

Charts & Publications affected:  Aus 157,  

AU5GEX01 
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Further Notice:  Cancel this notice at sunset on Friday 17th November 2023.  

 

 

 

 

Kylie McDonald 

      Deputy Harbour Master 

      Port of Geelong 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Offshore Sample vessel - Shipley 

 

 

 

Victorian Notices to Mariners can be downloaded from the 

Ports Victoria website www.ports.vic.gov.au 

http://www.ports.vic.gov.au/

